
From: Fuller, Zachary <zfuller@withersravenel.com>  
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 8:09 AM 
To: Kimberly Tyson <kimberly.tyson@chathamcountync.gov> 
Cc: Hadley Kirkland <hadley@swainco.com> 
Subject: FW: McBane Park Conservation Subdivision 
 

WARNING: This message originated from outside the Chatham County email system. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  

Kim 
 
Below is the response from Chris Blice. 
 
Thanks 
Zack 
 
From: Chris Blice <chrisblice@chatham.k12.nc.us>  
Sent: Friday, May 21, 2021 7:49 AM 
To: Fuller, Zachary <zfuller@withersravenel.com> 
Subject: Re: McBane Park Conservation Subdivision 
 
Thank you for the information. 
 
On Thu, May 20, 2021 at 11:40 PM Fuller, Zachary <zfuller@withersravenel.com> wrote: 

Chris 

  

We are working with the Chatham County Planning Department to develop McBane Park, a 
conservation subdivision located off Old Graham Road at the intersection with Rock Rest Road.  The 
proposed development will consist of 149 single family homes and is expected to build out in 
2032.  Attached is the proposed layout for your review/records.  Please let us know if you have any 
questions or concerns regarding the proposed development. 

  

Thanks 

Zack 

 Zachary Fuller, PE  

 
115 MacKenan Drive   |   Cary, NC 27511  
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--  
 

 
 

  

 

Mr. Chris D. Blice 
Chatham County Schools 

Assistant Superintendent for Operations 

t.919-542-3626 ext. 23250 

f.919-642-5611 

a. Post Office Box 128/369 West Street, Pittsboro, NC 27312 

Website Email 

 
 

****This Message was sent through the Chatham County Schools E-Mail Server**** All e-mail 

correspondence to and from this address is subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law, 

which may result in monitoring and disclosure to third parties, including law enforcement. 
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